TOWN OF STONINGTON
Planning and Zoning Commission
2014 Plan of Conservation and Development Subcommittee

SPECIAL MEETING
AGENDA

PUBLIC INFORMATIONAL MEETING
ON DRAFT 2014 PLAN OF CONSERVATION AND DEVELOPMENT

Monday, June 30, 2014, 7:00-9:00PM
Stonington High School Commons
176 South Broad Street, Pawcatuck, CT

The Subcommittee is seeking feedback from residents and business owners on its draft Plan of
Conservation and Development. The Plan of Conservation and Development is a blueprint for how the
Town wants to develop over the next 10 — 20 years and serves as a guiding document which covers such
areas as natural resources, economic development, housing and land use.

The draft is available for review on the Town’s website at www.stonington-ct.gov or at the Stonington
Department of Planning, 152 Elm Street, Stonington. Written comments are also welcome and can also
be emailed to the Town Planner, Keith A. Brynes, at kbrynes@stonington-ct.gov or mailed to the 2014
POCD Subcommittee care of the Stonington Department of Planning, 152 Elm Street, Stonington, CT
06378.
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